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NEW: English Telephone Counselling for Parents 

Dear parents,

our staff offer you telephone support during the current exceptional situation. We 
do not leave you alone. Via the telephone, experienced family counsellors are 
at your side for all questions about the parenting of your children and other family 
matters. You may also call for issues unrelated to coronavirus.

For now, this service is in place until 17th April 2020. 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday 10-12

a.m. Wednesday 3-5 p.m.

Ralf Cebulla: 0176 34 65 97 24 
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